BAGONG PILIPINAS

Office of the President of the Philippines
PRESIDENTIAL COMMUNICATIONS OFFICE

Manila

SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN NO. 1
14 October 2024

Placement for the You Have the Power Campaign (Procurement/Contract No.
2024-TF123 -3N) (Negotiated Procurement)

Anent to the scheduled Preliminary Conference to be held on 15 October 2024 for the above-cited
procurement project by the Bids and Awards Committee, please be informed of the following
change in the Procurement Schedule:

From To

15 October 2024 at 10:00AM 17 October 2024 at 10:00AM

Pursuant to Section 22.5 of the 2016 Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations
of Republic Act No. 9184, this Supplemental/Bid Bulletin is issued for the information and
guidance of all prospective bidders and shall form an integral part of the Bidding Documents
issued for said the project.

Should you have further concerns, you may contact the BAC Secretariat through the details
below:

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE SECRETARIAT
Presidential Communications Office

New Executive Building,

JP Laurel St., San Miguel, Manila,

Metro Manila, Philippines

(02) 8734-5968

Email: bac1@pco.gov.ph Website:
https://pco.gov.ph

For information and guidance.

Original Signed
ATTY. KATRINA GRACE C. ONGOCO
Vice - Chairperson
Bids and Awards Committee
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